
From: Joey Caballes IJoey@carehawaN.com]
Sent: Friday, January28, 2011 10:29 PM
To: 1-lustestimony
Subject: re: Testimony

Testimony
Joey Caballes MA Care Hawaii Inc. CBCM Program Director

To: Rep. John Mizuno

DATE:

Thursday, January 27, 2011

TIME:

9:00am

Measure number: HB 760

I support HB 760 as it is very important to provide viable means for people with disabilities to continue to be part of the working
society. HB 760 will be a very essential factor in providing competitive employment and helping to stay out of poverty. If adopted, it
will self empower people with disabilities to continue to strive for the better in life and continue to work hard towards their goals.

Joey Caballes MFT
CBCM Administrative Director
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